Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 9:17 AM

To: ‘DeHoyos, Kendra'; Debhorah McKinne (dmckinne@blm.gov); jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Davis, Amanda; Mathews, Wesley

Subject: RE: C-141_Boundary Raider 6 Fed #002H

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5564.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: DeHoyos, Kendra <Kendra.DeHoyos@dvn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:02 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Debhorah McKinne (dmckinne@blm.gov)
<dmckinne@blm.gov>; jamos@blm.gov

Cc: Davis, Amanda <Amanda.Davis@dvn.com>; Mathews, Wesley <Wesley.Mathews@dvn.com>

Subject: [EXT] C-141_Boundary Raider 6 Fed #002H

Good Afternoon,
Please see the attached initial C-141 of the spill that occurred at the Boundary Raider 6 Fed #002H on 6/4/2019.

Thank you,

Kendra DeHoyos

EHS Associate

Devon Energy Corporation
PO Box 250

Artesia, NM 88211
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Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),

are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,

retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.



